Republic of the Philippines
Professional Begulation Commigsion
Qacloban City

NOTICE TO PROCEED
June 29, 2020

Mr. BENEDICTO T. OCHEA
General Manager

TCO Security Agency

116 Avenida Veteranos Ave.
Brgy. 33, Tacloban City

Dear Mr. Ochea:

In reference to the duly signed and approved contract and pursuant to the
Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic Act No. 9184, otherwise known as
“The Government Procurement Reform Act”, you are required to proceed with the
execution of the work for the Security Services 2020 for PRC Tacloban City Regional
Office immediately upon receipt of this notice.

Please acknowledge receipt of this Notice to Proceed by signing on the space above

your name. Kindly return to our office the signed copy of this Notice.

Very truly yours,
NARCIVAL DIE Z. AQU}QUI
OIC - Regional’'Directo f? ,@

Conforme:

. OCHEA

Gefieral Manager
/

Date: é/!"? ! AN

2/F UYTINGKOC BLDG., SENATOR ENAGE ST., TACLOBAN CITY v
TEL. NO. (053) 323-9729 / (053) 832-2519 / (053) 832-2520 | W | e 4B |
E-MAIL ADDRESS: prc. taclobancity3@gmail.com H Socome_ | s aitcaton bty




